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To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Naomi Manski, City Secretary 

 

Subject: Renaming Continental Drive 

 

Date:  May 11, 2022 

 

 

Vitesco Technologies Inc. has requested that Continental Drive be renamed Vitesco Technologies Dr. 

to be representative of the facility name.  Guadalupe County Road and Bridge and Bexar Metro 911 

have approved the name change.  The Seguin Postmaster will be provided a written notice of the name 

change and the effective date.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

NM/ 

 

Cc:   John Donnelly, Director of Public Works 
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